Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

BRISTOL POLICE DEPARTMENT PETITION REVIEW FORM

DATE FILED: 03-31-25
PETITION DESCRIPTION:
Sidewalk License Renewals 2025-2026

PERSON/S FILING PETITION:
€

LICENSE RENEWAL [ ] NEW PETITION

REVIEW:
APPROVED
[] CONDITIONAL APPROVAL

[] DENIED
[ ] FORWARD TO ANOTHER DEPARTMENT FOR REVIEW

NOTES:
A total of five establishments have submitted requests for the renewal of their Sidewalk Use

Licenses for the 2025~ 2026 period. A comprehensive records check was conducted for each
establishment, focusing on any issues or violations related to sidewalk use over the past year.

All five establishments returned negative results, indicating no recorded issues or violations in
the previous licensing period. There is no known reason to deny the renewal of the Sidewalk Use
Licenses for any of the five establishments. Renewals should be granted, provided that each
location continues to comply with all applicable laws and ordinances governing sidewalk use.
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